

St. Stanislaus Kostka School

"Do not walk through time without leaving worthy evidence of your passage." Saint John XXIII

Mrs. Elena Malinconico Principal

www.sskschool.org 732-254-5819

"I learned the value of hard work by working hard." Margaret Mead

January 26, 2017

Dear St. Stan's Families:

As we near the end of our Catholic Schools" Week celebration, I hope you have had the opportunity to see the results of the hard work our students put in each and everyday in our classrooms, halls, cafeteria, etc. It is evident to see the academic work that is done and it is a privilege to watch the personal, faith based growth that is part of the fiber of this school. As I have said repeatedly this week and every day, thank you to the parents who make so many sacrifices to offer your children a Catholic education.

In today's white envelope grades Kindergarten through seventh will find re-registration packets. Re-registration is due back to the office no later than March 31, 2017. Any registrations received after that date will incur a late fee. In the registration packet you will find a work bond form that needs to be completed as well as a family survey that needs to be completed. That family survey is vital to the school in receiving state and federal funding, it is also entirely confidential. Additionally, in your white envelope you will find a B6T form for transportation and a Textbook form. Again, these forms are imperative in receiving funding. They are due back to school no later than 2/24/17. Please complete both of these forms; even if you have no intention of using a bus or you are unsure if you are re-registration. These forms are our lifeline to funding!

Please be aware that the second marking period ends tomorrow and our quarterly awards ceremony is next Friday, February 3rd during opening exercise. Next Wednesday is a 12 noon dismissal and school is closed February 17th and 20th. Lastly, please mark your calendars for our Texas Road House fundraiser, Wednesday, February 15th. If you show the flyer we sent home or an online post of the flyer, the school will receive 15% of your check.

In His Peace

Elena Malinconico

Mercoria

Principal